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Hi Jason 

Recommendation 18 provides: 

The VCGLR recommends, in all future submissions by Crown Melbourne to the VCGLR for approvals 
under the Casino Control Act or Gambling Regulation Act, that Crown document: 

• the purpose 
• obligations under relevant provisions of legislation, the Transaction Documents, and existing 

approvals 
• what changes the grant of the approval would make to products, rules and procedures, etc 
• risks associated with the approval Recommendat ion accepted and how they will be treated 
• how responsible gambling considerations have been taken into account in the process and the 

measures Crown will implement to mitigate the risk of gambling related harm, and 
• which areas of Crown will be responsible for managing implementation. 

As you're aware, Crown has been making submissions with the inclusion of a cover sheet addressing 
these points for over a year now. I would like to write to the Commission to close the 
Recommendation off, but thought perhaps we could discuss this Recommendation when you and 
Rowan are here in the morning? 


